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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec Libby Marshall   
Yr 1  Omar Katesh 

Yr 2 Lucas Bessant  
Yr 3  Bonnie Goodwill 

Yr 4  Arnold Nanor 
Yr 5  Skyla Jackson 

Yr 6  Christopher Smith 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Charlie Manns – for making brilliant 

choices & trying so hard to do the right 

thing 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Ella Flintoft – for working hard to 

improve her writing. 

Mrs 

Withington 

Rosie Cook – for being a super student 

in every lesson 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Caroline Vuki – for working hard to 

use adjectives in her writing 

Mr 

Warden 

Evan Wilbor – for constant hard work 

& enthusiasm 

Miss  

Perry 

Ryan-Jay Daggett-King – for trying 

really hard in English 

Mr 

Rochfort 

Olivia Young – for joining in with whole 

class discussions 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

93% 

    

 
 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

YEAR 6 BIKEABILITY  

 
24th Nov and 1st Dec 

*******POSTPONED UNTIL AFTER  

CHRISTMAS******* 
 

ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 
 

Eric Carle  KB 95% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
95% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

94% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 100% 
Michael Morpurgo  

AW 
85% 

Malorie Blackman  
EP 

91% 
JRR Tolkien MR 91% 

 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY 
We will be having a non uniform day on Friday 26th November 

in exchange for a hamper donation. 
Mrs Beck/Mrs Button/Mrs Newby- chocolate 

Mrs Withington-festive free choice 
Mrs Harvey/Mr Warden-savoury snacks 
Miss Perry/Mr Rochfort-decorations 

Staff-festive drinks 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
24th Nov/1st Dec  Bikeability  POSTPONED 

10th Dec  KS1 Disco 1.30 – 2.15pm 

            KS2 Disco 2.15 – 3.15pm 

15th Dec  School Christmas Lunch 

16th Dec  Dick Whittington Panto 

16th & 17th Dec  Christmas Jumper Days 

17th Dec  Break up for Christmas -  normal time 

Number of children with 100% 
attendance 

65 
Well done to all of you! 

 

 
Have you returned your Christmas Dinner slip yet? 

 

COVID OUTBREAK 
 Daily testing is strongly 

recommended at this time. 

 If your child has symptoms, 

please book a PCR test. 

PLEASE HELP EVERYONE  

STAY SAFE BY TESTING 

School should be informed on 

notify@millhill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

FAULOUS ATTENDANCE FROM MRS HARVEY’S CLASS 

 WELL DONE YEAR 3  


